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NKADD Board of Directors,

Our audit has concluded. Thank you to the state auditors for their patience and
professionalism through the process.  Our new month end policies and procedures
are in place, and I am excited to see the benefits of these policies and procedures
coming to light in the coming months. Thank you for the many hours you all donate
to our communities and the NKADD. We wish you Happy Holidays and a Joyous
New Year.
 

Chris Korba
Director of Finance and Administration

FINANCE DIRECTOR'S
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Accounts Payable 
Balance of
$1,147,813

(A 197% increase from last
October)

MONTHLY

REVIEW

Through 10/31/24 NKADD has a
revenue of $16,082,574 Which is
50% of our expected revenue.

State Funds 57.3%
Federal Funds 11.9%
Other Funds 26.9%
Local Funds 3.9%

Revenues and expenses are pacing ahead of our FY25 budget
amounts. When comparing our figures to this time last year,
October sees a 33% increase in revenues and a 32% increase in
expenses.

Cash Balance 
of  

$5,468,347

(A 31% increase from last
October)

October 2024

Accounts Receivable
Balance of $2,073,184

(A 4% decrease from last
October)





THANK
YOU
For questions regarding the monthly
financials, please contact Chris Korba,
Director of Finance and administration at
chris.korba@nkadd.org or at 859-283-8160.

NKADD
22 Spiral Drive

Florence, KY 41042
859-283-1855

www.nkadd.org




